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Dear Selectman,  

 

   Aramark at Natick Public Schools will be collaborating with the Natick Athletic Hall of 

Fame to host the Athletic Hall of Fame dedication event, for our fourth year. This event will be 

held on May 19, 2018 at the Community Center, 117 East Central Street, with the expectation of 

300 guests. A one day liquor license is requested to serve beer and wine to the past and present 

inductees. Aramark will be handling the purchase of the alcohol as well as hiring tip certified 

bartenders for the event.  

 If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 508-647-6611.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

Kristin Gentili 

 

 
Kristin Gentili RD, LDN 

Director of Food Services 

15 West Street 

Natick MA 01760 

508-647-6611 

kgentili@natickps.org 


